
From: Wendy Roseby   

Sent: 02 July 2020 08:11 
To: Planning Policy 

Subject: Puddletown Neighbourhood Plan 24839 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

I would like to object to the planning of proposed houses at the back of Butt Close.  

 

The area chosen would restrict access to our local doctors surgery. Also there is sheltered 

in Rod Hill Close that is full of elderly residents, who already have to suffer unwanted 

noise and who walk to the Surgery. Has this sheltered Community been taken into 

consideration when submitting these plans. The sheltered Community is run by Magna 

Housing, have they been advise?  

 

Kind Regards  

Wendy Roseby  
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